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Parking outside of schools 

Nobody should be forced into the road 

Parking on a pavement can obstruct and inconvenience pedestrians, people 
in wheelchairs, those with visual impairments, and people with prams and 
pushchairs. Cars parked on pavements can force our children into the road to 
face oncoming traffic. 

How can you help improve road safety outside of schools? 

Never stop or park on keep clear markings. They are there to make sure that 
children can cross the road in and out of their school safely. The markings not 
only highlight the school entrance to other road users, but also mean that the 
area must be kept clear of stationary vehicles. 

School keep clear markings have a ‘No Stopping’ Traffic Regulation Order on 
them. The sign indicates the times the restriction is 
in place. There may be additional waiting and 
loading restrictions in order to regulate parking.
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